THE CANAVAN FAMILY
REACHING NYC

OCTOBER/NOVEMBER 2024 PRAYER LETTER
Dear praying friends,

We held a missions month here at Living Hope. We taught about Faith Promise Giving to our
church and looked at world missions from the Bible. It has been so exciting to see people
getting involved! Watching God spark the desire for world missions in the hearts of new
Christians is an amazing thing to watch!

We got to host our first Youth for the Gospel Rally with a i
few youth groups from around the city. Four young people
pledged to serve God with their lives! We pray God will
keep working in the hearts of the young people who heard
God’s calling to get involved in His work. You can find
more about a youth for the Gospel rally in your area

at visionmissions.com/y4g.

A few weeks ago we had a kids carnival at church.

The kids had so much fun playing games and earning prizes. We had a couple of families from
the community join us, and we are praying we can continue to be a light to them. We have just
started practices for our kids Christmas pageant. This will be our third year doing this with the
children. It has us reminiscing about when we started this small Christmas program and how
God used it three years ago to bring in two families with young children into our church. Seeing
the kids learn the true story of the birth of Jesus is very special. They are learning several
songs and some scripture verses as well. The funniest thing though, as we were letting the
children pick what part they wanted to be in the Christmas play, the most coveted part this year,
with four kids wanting it, is a sheep! The parents have had a good laugh from this.

We have just started an afternoon Bible study during the week, and | am helping an older man in
our church take ownership to lead it. This is a very exciting step for him and for the church, as
it’s our first ministry lead by someone in the church besides my wife and |I. We are also thankful
for a single mom who has really stepped up to help Amber with the children’s ministry. She has
been teaching the kids class some now, which has been exciting to see and has been a blessing
to Amber. | have recently started discipleship with a young man whose grandma attends our
church. He is not a believer yet, but it has been exciting to see his desire to learn about the
Bible and God’'s love. We are praying he will choose salvation soon. Continue to pray with us for
the handful of others who have been attending the church, yet still have not been born again
yet. We are grateful for your support and investment in our ministry.

His for New York City,
Jon, Amber, Ellyanna, Makayela & Johanna Canavan

Contact: Birthdays:
Jon- March 9

. Support:
917-796-8717 Amber - July 3 © vision Baptist Missions

|||;B\ D Jon@ReachingNYC.com Ellyanna - August 22 PO Box 647 &) VISION

BAPTIST MISSIONS

) Makayela - November 20
REACHING ReachingNYC.com Johanna - September 10 Dawsonville, GA 30534

Baby girl d - March 7
m 0 G © f Canavans2NYC Ain)i/vglrrsar;'—s:luly {1(: Visionmissions.info/donate




